
Submitter: Elizabeth DeVeau 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Energy and Environment 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: HB3681 

I am writing in support of HB 3681. This bill will streamline regulations and enable 

faster and simpler transmission planning in order to build out clean energy 

infrastructure. Electricity demand is projected to increase 30% in Oregon over the 

next decade and we need this bill in order to keep pace with that increased demand 

on the grid. Thank you. 


